
 

 

 

 

 

8th March 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of British Science Week we are having a poster competition for all children in Reception to Year 4. 

Any child who wishes to enter will complete their poster at home and then must bring it to school by 

Monday 25th March.  One winner per year group will be chosen and they will be our official entries in  

The British Science Association poster competition.  Any child who submits an entry will also get ten team 

points! 

The theme for the competition is ‘journeys’.  Your aim is to investigate and imagine all the amazing 

journeys that take place around the world. Here are some topic ideas to get you started:  

 What sort of journeys have you made in your life? 

 Can you research famous journeys? For example, Amy Johnson’s flight alone from Britain to 

Australia or Charles Darwin’s journey on the HMS Beagle. 

 Can you think about journeys that might be made in the future or travels through time? 

 Other than travel, what other journeys can you think of? For example, life cycles of animals or 

plants, the water cycle, or the life cycles of materials such as plastics. 

Once you’ve done your research, it’s time to get creative! 

Your poster must be: 

 2D (flat) – if you make a model, you can put photos on to a poster 

 On A4 or A3 paper.  

You can use pencils, coloured pencils, felt tip pens or paint.  You could even add creative material such as 

glitter, foil or felt.  Make sure you put your name and class on the back of the poster.  

We hope that everybody enjoys this task and that it shows what fantastic scientists we have in our school! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Morrow 

 


